
 
 

Control Waterjet Cutting 
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S43 3PF 
 

25th March 2020 
 
Earlier this week the UK Government introduced more stringent limits to our movements at 
home and in the workplace to try and minimise the spread of the Coronavirus. 
 
Following the Government’s advice Control Waterjet Cutting will be shutting down all operations 
as of Friday 27th March 16:00. This shutdown will be for a minimum of two weeks but may be 
extended following further government advice. 
 
Over the next few days the accounts, sales and processing team will all be working from home 
until shutdown. During this time we ask that these departments are contacted by email: 
 
Accounts - ​accounts@controlwaterjet.co.uk 
Sales - ​sales@controlwaterjet.co.uk 
Processing - ​ricky@controlwaterjet.co.uk 
 
This decision has not been taken lightly and we are sorry for any inconvenience that this may 
have caused. We are currently in the process of contacting all customers/suppliers with 
outstanding orders and we thank you all for your support during this challenging time. 
 
 
Yours Sincerely,  
 
Ian Macpherson 
Sales Director 
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